Student and Campus Life Committee

Report to UA Faculty Senate of October 19, 2000 meeting

The committee examined statistics on the fall rush presented by the Office of Student Affairs. It requested
additional data on participation in rush by students of different races. Those data are to be provided at a future
meeting.

The committee received a new policy on social activities from Sybil Todd. This policy permits organizations to
sponsor social activities on Thursday nights on campus and to serve alcohol to members who are of legal
drinking age. Guidelines for these activities were discussed. Concerns were raised about enforcement of drinking
policies. Strengths and weaknesses of the new policy were discussed.

Committee members were asked to select a subcommittee on which to serve. Subcommittees include student
governance, diversity, and alcohol and drugs.
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